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Preface
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Tel. 30 - 60 - 71 /31 - 15 -SS
Burks, a Faso

The Mission team was requested to review SAFGRAD/FSR and related
activities in Upper Volta and examine the possibilities for additional
FSR inputs within the Halian and Senegalese Research Systems*

In making our recommendations we have borne in mind the IFAD and OAU
(STRC) wish to provide support for FSR development within national
programmes and also for work that is oriented towards helping the
poorer groups of farmers in the SAFGRAD countries.

We are acutely aware that the short time available for the mission has

prevented thorough analysis and full exploration of alternative
strategies for Mali and Senegal and also it was not possible to
examine prospects for FSR in other SAFGRAD countries in West Africa.
We wish to apologise for any major omissions^ oversights or errors of
judgement resulting from these circumstances.
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